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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 August 2023
Welcome to the Summer Newsletter and a warm welcome to all our new children and families. We have a busy Autumn Term planned with lots of fun and exciting activities and events.

Famly – Planning and Information APP

Hopefully you have all downloaded the famly app. This is a new app for us to share with you pictures, observations and key moments whilst your child is at nursery. We will also share with you events and daily information.
Early Years Education Funding

4 September – 22 December

Non Funded week 30th October- 3rd November. 

Forms will be distributed in October for the Spring Term for children with birthdays from 
1 September – 31 December 2020.
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In support of Macmillan we are having a cake and bun sale on Thursday 28th September.
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Children will be enjoying a week of harvest songs and activities. A harvest table will be at the main entrance for any donations from 16th October. These will be distributed to the community. 
Holiday Club for October Half Term [image: image4.png]



30 October – 3 November
We are now taking bookings for holiday club please book early to avoid disappointment
Tuesday 31st October – Non Uniform Day
Something fun for everyone – 

Dress up if you dare!!!

Parents Consultation Evening Week
20th – 23rd November
Parents are invited to come and meet your child’s key worker and discuss their progress and development and any questions you may have. Appointments are for 10 minutes however if you feel you may require longer please let us know in advance. Please see our calendar for the date for your child’s room
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Photographs are being taken by Tempest on Tuesday 21st 8 am – 2pm and Wednesday 22 November 8 am – 1pm. Children in Nursery during those times will be photographed. Appointments will be available for children who are not in nursery on those days. Photographs will be distributed before Christmas.
Christmas Cards

Order forms will be sent home in September for you to order at home on line. 
Outdoor Clothing and Footwear
Please can we remind you to send your child to nursery with a suitable outdoor clothing and shoes/wellies. Your child also needs to bring a bag with spare clothes, water bottle and nappies/Wipes if required. To help your child recognise their belongings we also ask that items are labelled.
Absences

In line with our procedures we are reminding parents that any missed/sickness sessions will be charged.
Tax Free Childcare

The Government's Tax-Free Childcare scheme offers up to £2,000 a year per child towards childcare costs. For further information and to check eligibility please see

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-tax-free-childcare
Late Payment Fee
With effect from September all overdue fees will incur a £25 charge. This will be added to your account as soon as fees become overdue.

Nursery Security

Please can we remind parents to make sure the front door is closed firmly upon leaving the building and not to let others into nursery.
Christmas Closure 
Nursery closes on Friday 22rd at 6pm and reopens on Tuesday 3rd January. Holiday Club will be open on Tuesday 3rd January.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

